
QUESTION NO 12 By Councillor Dijkstra-Downie for 
answer by the Convener of the 
Transport and Environment 
Committee at a meeting of the 
Council on 27 October 2022 

To ask the Convener of Transport & Environment 

Committee, pursuant to the answer given to question 5(2) at 

the June 2022 meeting of the Council; 

Question (1) Which of the school travel plans listed were formally signed

off in August as expected?

Answer (1) 

Question (2) For those schools travels plans which have been signed off,

when will they be published on the Streets Ahead Edinburgh

website and shared with ward councillors as promised?

Answer (2) 


